
November 30th 2020 – date of the WIB competition announcement

We are happy to inform you that on November 30th 2020, on the programme’s website:
www.wib.port.org.pl, we will publish an announcement of the open competition for research teams
under the WIB Programme. The programme will finance research tasks in the field of medical
biotechnology – oncology.
The competition is being prepared on the basis of the Act of April 4, 2019 on Supporting scientific
activity from the Polish Science Fund.
Along with the announcement we will specify the date of the call for applications. Additionaly, the
competition documents, including the regulations and a template of the financing agreement will be
shared.
Author:wib Publish:10.11.2020 

http://www.wib.port.org.pl/

